

16 February 2023

Mrs Marisol Casado President World Triathlon Maison du Sport International Av. de Rhodanie 54 Lausanne CH -1007 Switzerland

Dear President, dear Marisol,

On behalf of the Australian Olympic Committee, I hereby advise that Triathlon Australia is recognized as the National Governing Body for the sport of triathlon in Australia. Moreover, Triathlon Australia is currently an organization in good standing with the Australian Olympic Committee.

We would also like to provide you with the following information regarding the organization of Triathlon Australia:

Address: Sports House Milton, Suite 1.10, 150 Caxton Street, Milton QLD 4064

President: Michelle Cooper

Secretary General: Stuart Hoopmann / Tim Harradine (Dual Company Secretaries)

Chief Executive Officer: Tim Harradine

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact us.

With kind regards,

Yours sincerely

Matt Carroll AM
Chief Executive Officer

AUSTRALIAN OLYMPIC COMMITTEE INC ABN 33 052 258 241